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Good morning Les,
 
I am a new hire with City of Albuquerque Stormwater program.
 
The following issues were observed on February 07, 2019:
 

1.      Please provide a stabilized construction entrance to your site. The current access to the
site utilizes a drive pad to the north, see photo EastAccessEntrance.  The track out in the
street will require cleaning as well.

2.      The NorthSiltFence photo: Please reinstall the silt fence per approved methods on the
north side of the site. 

a.      This photo also shows domestic and construction trash within the site.  Please
provide a dumpster, with the ability to cover when not in use, for onsite refuse.

3.      Track out: Please clean track out in the street.
4.      Notification of NPDES from public right-of-way is required; please post and install. 

 
I am also in receipt of inspections reports; please e-mail the last inspection report for the project file.
 
Standard mitigation time frame is approximately seven days from inspection.  If you have and
questions feel free to e-mail me or call: (505-803-6155).
 
 
Regards,
 

 

 
Timothy Sims
Stormwater Inspector
stormwater quality
o 505.803.6155
e tsims@cabq.gov

mailto:/O=EXCHANGEORG1/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PLNTES
mailto:Les@bjenterprises.com
mailto:CCherne@cabq.gov
mailto:tsims@cabq.gov
mailto:tsims@cabq.gov


















cabq.gov/planning
 
 


